C74.
Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante Iltem No. 23
Subject: FW: [External] Support for proposed by-law being discussed tomorrow

Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 8:14:21 AM

From: nancy farajun

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 7:14 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Support for proposed by-law being discussed tomorrow

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear Vaughan Council,

| support the proposed by-law in Vaughan being discussed tomorrow to not allow
protests within 100 meters from places of worship and schools. The spring protest in
Thornhill in front of the BAYT caused an entire neighborhood disruption including
unnecessary early dismissal from schools for safety of the students . This protest was
threatening in our own backyards literally . One of my friends had protestors come right
to his home in a very aggressive manner.
Everyone has the right to freedom of speech but not in neighborhoods and private
property ,which | believe includes the encampments ) that causes disruption of life .
Thank you for your time and efforts, and | hope other areas of the city will follow suite .
Best,

Nancy Moritz-Farajun
BA/MA, OT Reg . (Ont)
COTO #G0104720
Occupational Therapist

Nfarajun@yorkpaediatrics.com

Nancy@kaylaschildrencentre.org

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE:
E-mail may be intercepted between the sender and the receiver and is
therefore neither secure nor confidential. Your continued use of e-mail
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communication confirms that you accept this risk. If this is an urgent
matter, please contact me at the phone number provided. This e-mail,
including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain private, confidential, and privileged
information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient or this information has
been inappropriately forwarded to you, please contact the sender by
reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original.





